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Beware of fake job ads  

The Philippine Overseas Employment Administration (POEA) warns job 

applicants of fake job advertisements circulated through e-mail and social 

media.  

Deputy Administrator Aristodes R. Ruaro, POEA officer-in-charge said 

such fake job ads circulated in Facebook invites high school graduates to 

apply with the POEA for jobs in the United Kingdom  such as domestic 

worker, laborer, room attendant, technician, spa therapist, tailor, car 

washer, driver, laundry attendant and building painter.  

Ruaro said except for nurses under the Triple Win Project, the POEA is 

not recruiting other types of workers for UK. 

The fake ad bears the logo of the Philippine Embassy in London, and 

instructs applicants to send documents such as updated resume, passport 

size picture and photocopy of passport to philemb.co.ok@gmail.com. 

The real email address of the Philippine Embassy in London is 

embassy@philemb.co.uk.   

Ruaro reminded job applicants to always verify with the POEA the 

authenticity of any job offers especially those found in the internet.  /END 
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